
22 November 2021 

Aitken College Year 9 Service project 

On 17 November, I attended Aitken College Greenvale to hear 
and see the “Service Projects” that Year 9 students had prepared 
for presentation. Five groups presented on five different projects: 

• Restoration of Kingsford Smith Ulm Reserve-Glenroy 
• Food collection for homeless people 
• Sunbury Radio Service project 
• Montessori Kindergarten Sensory activity 
• Aitken Wallaby Grass Plantation 

I thank all the presenters for their input and the school for inviting 
me. It was great to see the students learning how to liaise with 
other organisations, such as councils, charities and community 
radio, working as a group, leadership, what can go right (and 
wrong) in a project and public speaking. All the projects were 
interesting, and I would be pleased to come back next year and 
see what the next group of students are doing.  

Regards 
 
Cr Karen Sherry 
Meadow Valley Ward  
Hume City Council  

 


